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To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Mark Brady - Objection to Martins Creek Quarry Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Who it may Concern,

After reviewing the additional information submitted in December 2022, my views against the proposed Martins Creek
Quarry expansion still stands.

| cannot see how a reduction in the daily and hourly haulage limits can stop the fact that there is going to be more
trucks on our local roads.
Even one more truck means more noise and more potential for accidents and damage to our roads

Thanks

Mark Brady
Senior Technical Consultant | Qvalent Pty Ltd (a subsidiary of Westpac)
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